
From: Dan Neidle dan@taxpolicy.org.uk
Subject: Zahawi and nine outstanding questions

Date: 19 July 2022 at 09:07
To: osborneclarke.com

I'm continuing to write about this story, which I believe is strongly in the public interest. To date, your client has provided little in 
the way of substantive answers to the questions being raised, and has done nothing to correct my understanding of events on an 
open basis. I am, therefore, today publishing a list of outstanding questions for your client, some of which are very serious. I 
would urge your client to answer them (and I will publish any answer he provides).

My post is here: https://www.taxpolicy.org.uk/2022/07/19/zahawi_questions/ 

The twitter thread is here: https://twitter.com/DanNeidle/status/1549304250873925633?s=20&t=g_5ssC-j2bDeq_IOjlzE4w 

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Dan Neidle
Tax Policy Associates Limited
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